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MADISON – Representative David Bowen (D-Milwaukee) issued the following statement
Wednesday following the marathon power grab legislative session:

  

“Wisconsin Republicans have gone too far and people from both sides of the aisle have made
that clear by flooding their offices with calls and emails. The fact that they couldn’t get done
everything they wanted is a win for those who believe in democracy and my Democratic
colleagues who refused to give in to these corrupt tactics. I look forward to when these
measures are found unconstitutional and our state can get past this low moment in our history.
In the meantime, I encourage everyone to continue to call the governor’s office at (608)
266-1212 to make their voices heard.”
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